
 

 

 

August 31, 2022 

To the Elmira Heights Board of Education, 

It is with pleasure that, on the behalf of the Thomas A Edison High School Class of 2022, the following 

items will be donated to the Elmira Heights School District.  The items were purchased with monies that 

remained in the treasury of the class account after graduation.  The class officers wanted to “give back” 

to the teachers/staff and future classes at TAE. 

The following items are being donated to the faculty lounge at TAE:  two vinyl lounge chairs, one vinyl 

loveseat, an electric stove/oven, and a set of flatware. 

The following items are being donated to the school store/concession stand at TAE:  two microwaves 

(with the hope that at least one of the older school store microwaves can be placed in the TAE cafeteria 

for student lunch use), two microwave rolling carts, a three burner Bunn coffee maker/warmer, two 45 

cup coffee urns for hot chocolate and/or coffee, and a five gallon insulated hot/cold server/dispenser 

for beverages. 

The remaining funds in the Class of 2022 account will be allocated to the TAE Student Council for use at 

that group’s discretion. 

Sincerely, 

The TAE Class of 2022 
& Advisor, Missy Lutz 
 


